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March 29th, 1929

Dr. Stephen Leacock, 
Department of Economics, 
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Leacock:—

îflîLaUP5rÎ!ed and S0rr7 that this deficit Is so 
large. 1th reference to Monographs 5, 6, 7 and 8 

apparently obligated ovtrselves to pay ;806.99
"°r PfinHae papers » thd sales from vzhioh amounted to only '87.00

I do not wish to discourage the ■department of Economics in the good work it is doing 
in the matter of publication, but I submit âhat the 
aebiu and credit, as disclosed in the Garden City 
- ress account, is poor business.

Monograph ITo. 9 shews a deficit 
I wonder If it is worth it. I believeof $275.00.

in publications and I know we have not a University 
press, but there is a limit to the support our funds 
will permit us to give. I think we must in future 
have a more definite understanding as to these debits 
and possible credits.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
V
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